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July 3, 2023 

TO: CHIEF OF HOSPITALS, PATHOLOGISTS, DEANS OF SCHOOLS OF 

MEDICAL TECHNOLOGY, CHIEF MEDICAL TECHNOLOGISTS, LABORATORY 

MANAGERS AND ALL MEDICAL TECHNOLOGISTS 

RE: 15TH PAMET MINDANAO REGIONAL CONFERENCE 

 

Warmest Greetings! 

The Philippine Association of Medical Technologists, Inc. Zamboanga del Norte Chapter 

is honored to be the host of the 15th PAMET Mindanao Regional Conference, with the 

theme “Enhancing the Roles of Medical Technologist in the Post Pandemic Era: Enrich. 

Elevate. Excel”, to be held on August 27-29, 2023 at Top Plaza Hotel, Dipolog City, 

Zamboanga del Norte.  

The officers together with the Board of Trustees of this chapter aspire to make this two-day 

hybrid event as remarkable and insightful as possible to our audience, who will be traveling 

from all across the nation. We opted for lectures that would revisit as well as update our 

colleagues the various facets of our profession. Furthermore, we plan to include topics that 

are novel, innovative and valuable. 

In view thereof, my we request for your approval, to allow the medical technologists 

employed in your institution to attend on official business the aforementioned activity. The 

attendance to the Implementation of the CPD (Continuing Professional Development) Law 

R.A. 10912, in which Section 10 of the said law states: CPD is mandatory requirement in 

the renewal of professional license and as an accreditation system for the practice of the 

profession. 

Please find attached, a copy of the program of activities and topics for you perusal. 

I hope that this request would merit your kind approval. 

Thank you very much and God bless! 

 

Respectfully yours,  

             

 

KAREEN T. OCUPE, RMT  

President, PAMET Zamboanga del Norte Chapter 

Official Conference Website: https://zambonorte.pamet.inc.ph 

Facebook Page: PAMET Zamboanga del Norte Chapter 

Email: pametzanortechapter@gmail.com 

PAMET Zanorte Hotline: +639563395700 
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